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PLAN FOR A HEALTHY SUSTAINABLE COMMUNITY 

Social Interaction for all 
Life Ages & Stages 

Environment: Enhance 
Existing Resources 

Traffic connections,  
volume & congestion 

______Skateboard Park 
 

______Large older trees 
 

______Wide & paved 
walkways and bikeways to 
connect neighborhoods to 
businesses, recreation and 
social spaces, schools, 
churches, post office etc. 
 

______Stage for outdoor 
theater and concert 

 

______Protected historic 
sites 

 
______Community Pool 
 

______Historic stone walls 
 

______Public Park with 
playground, 
recreation & picnic 
areas 

______Wilderness corridors 
and greenways, to 
adjacent parks 

 

______Paths, foot bridges 
along streams and 
ponds 

 
______ Natural parkland 

and trails with scenic 
areas, such as 
beachfront, 
woodlands, and 
overlooks 

______Pond/Lake for 
wildlife 

 

______centralized shopping 
 

______Any size undisturbed 
wilderness area for 
diverse wildlife 

 

______Mixed residential, 
commercial and 
residential uses 

 
______Community Center 

with open gym time 
seasonal events, 
workshops, trainings 

 

______New building design 
to fit the existing 
neighborhood 

 

______cul-de-sac streets 
with dead ends 

 
______Bus stop 
 

______Movie Theater  
 

Services desired within 
walking distance 

 

______Lake for fishing, 
skating and boating 

______Neighborhood 
Center with meeting rooms, 
kitchen 

 

______Sport Field complex 
 

______Farmer’s Market & 
community 
vegetable garden 

 

______Community garden 
 

______Housing for all ages 
& stages of life  

 

  
______Senior’s Center 

 

  
______Corner store 

 

 ______Daycare center 
 

 

 ______Cafe or restaurant 
 
______Medical Facilities 
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